
- Dear Bob: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

The Western White House 
San Clemente 

August 31, 1·970 

Your vote to sustain my veto of the Education 
Appropriations Bill deserves the gratitude of 
all who share our concern over government 
spending. · 

The Congressional increase of $453 'million over 
my recommendation for education constituted that 
unacceptable pressure on prices. I am sure the 
people of your state share my admiration for the 
action you took. You voted for the best interest 
of the Nation and by so doing showed your urgent 
concern with the average fainily struggling to 
make its income meet rising prices. . . 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_010_000_032_A1b.pdf


